
PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
Re:  Village of Jacksonville Electric Company tariff filing 

requesting an overall rate increase in the amount of 25%, to take 
effect with service rendered on and after November 11, 2024 

 
PUC Case No. 24-3018-TF 

 
The Public Utility Commission will hold a public hearing to receive input 

concerning the tariff filing of the Village of Jacksonville Electric Company 
requesting an overall rate increase of 25% effective with service rendered on or 
after November 11, 2024. 

 
The virtual public hearing will be held on Thursday, January 2, 2024, 

commencing at 7:00 P.M., utilizing GoToMeeting video conference with a 
telephone call-in option. The Public Hearing will commence at 7:00 P.M., or 
immediately following a presentation at 6:30 P.M. hosted by the Vermont 
Department of Public Service where the Village of Jacksonville Electric Company 
will describe the rate increase and be available to answer questions. 
 
Participants and members of the public may access the public hearing online at 
https://meet.goto.com/538508173, or call in by telephone using the following 
information: phone number: +1 (646) 749-3129; access code: 538-508-173.  
Participants may wish to download the GoToMeeting software application in 
advance of the hearing at https://meet.goto.com/install.  Guidance on how to join 
the meeting and system requirements may be found at 
https://www.gotomeeting.com/meeting/online-meeting-support.   
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